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NORTH TYNESIDE 
 

LOCAL EDUCATION AUTHORITY 
 
 

Statutory Notice 
 

Relocation and Enlargement of the premises of a school 
Proposal to expand Backworth Park Primary School by a half form 

of entry (15 additional places each year) 
 

 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with section 19 (1) of the Education and Inspections Act 
2006 that THE COUNCIL OF THE BOROUGH OF NORTH TYNESIDE intend to make a prescribed 
alteration to Backworth Park Primary School (DfE 392/2032) the Park, Station Road, Backworth, 
Newcastle Upon Tyne, NE27 0AH by the relocation and enlargement of the premises of the school 
from 1 September 2017. 
 
The proposal for Backworth Park Primary School is to relocate the school to a site within two miles of 
the existing school and expand the school to increase the physical capacity by a half form of entry 
(from 1 form entry to 1.5 form entry).  This means that the number of pupils to be admitted to the 
school into Reception would increase from 30 to 45 from 1

st 
September 2017 onwards.   

 
The current capacity of the school is 180 and the proposed capacity will be 315.  The current number 
of pupils registered at the school is 104.  The current admission number for the school is 30 and the 
proposed admission number will be 45.   
 
This notice is an extract from the complete proposal which is available for download via this link 
http://www.northtyneside.gov.uk.  A hard copy can be obtained by contacting the Education Capital 
Team on 0191 6438111 or e mail: educationcapitalteam@northtyneside.gov.uk. 
 
Within four weeks from the date of the publication, any person may object to or make comments on 
the proposals by sending them to: 
 
Head of Commissioning and Fair Access, Commissioning and Fair Access, North Tyneside Council, 
Quadrant, The Silverlink North, Cobalt Business Park, North Tyneside, NE27 0BY  
or by e-mailing educationcapitalteam@northtyneside.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
Vivienne Geary 
Head of Law and Governance 
Quadrant,  
The Silverlink North,  
Cobalt Business Park,  
North Tyneside,  
NE27 0BY 
 
Date: 1

st
 May 2014. 


